From: George Stewart <_>

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 4:42 PM
To: House Finance
Subject: HB 110 - DO NOT CHANGE !

I am a retired Medical Doctor and very aware of the toxic effects of "e-cigarettes" - to the mental capabilities of teens
and adults.

The amount of nicotine in those "devices" also has adverse effects on the heart and cardiovascular system.

PLEASE - do not make e-cigs easier to get and afford by racing the taxes we worked hard to get - age 21 should continue
also

George L Stewart, MD

Anchorage





